
 

   PI Math Club     
is pleased to present a talk by 

 
Dr. Stephen Gillam 

IPFW Department of Physics  
 

 
 

“Updates on the IPFW Undergraduate Astronomical 
Observatory” 

 
Dr. Stephen Gillam has taught Physics and Astronomy at IPFW for the last 4 1/2 years. His   
research interest is Globular Star Clusters in the Milky Way and other galaxies. He is currently 
working with Dr. Catherine Pilachowski at IU on the origin and evolution of stars in globular 
clusters in the Andromeda Galaxy. He is passionate about stellar photometry (i.e. measuring 
the colors and intensities of stars). The more stars the better! Steve will talk about the 
computer-controlled observatory nearing completion on the IPFW campus. 

 
Wednesday, October 5, 2016 

at noon 
in KT 216 

 
Free pizza and pop following the talk for PI Math Club members.  

($1 for non-members) 
Open to all interested students. 


